
Treating 25.02.1999 Scales as Upgradation  for MACP 
 

As per information, Prasar Bharati has forwarded the Hon'ble MIB letter 
dated 31/01/18 for taking appropriate action. The letter has reached DG 
(AIR).  
 
Sensing the urgency three Associations, ARTEE, ADTEA and PSA met 
ADG(A) and discussed various options to minimize the damage. 
 
It is to be noted that the action which was on slow pace in Prasar Bharati 
is accelerated after the meeting of few small groups with Hon'ble MIB. It 
is surprising that why this issue was not discussed with HMIB and if 
discussed why this output? 
 
We, the effected Associations are determined to tackle the situation with 
extreme care with the intent to minimize the damage due to MIBLetter 
dated 31.01.2018 
 
We shall further update on the issue. 
 

Central Office. 
 
 


